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TO:

Richard McNabb, Mayor


City Council Members
FROM:
Stevie Cox, City Manager
VIA:



CC:

Robert Wilhoit, City Attorney



Crystal Postell, Finance Director



Rodney Johnson, Public Works Director



Darien Comer, City Clerk
DATE:
March 22, 2024
REF:
City Manager’s Weekly Update for March 17th – March 23rd, 2024

This is my weekly update about things going on in the City of Trinity for the period of March 17th – March 23rd, 2024.

On March 19, 2024, I attended the High Point Metropolitan Transportation Coordinating Committee Meeting that was held at the High Point City Hall.  Attached is the link to the Agenda Packet for this meeting:  https://www.highpointnc.gov/AgendaCenter/Technical-Coordinating-Committee-TCC-8.
On March 20th, 2024, the City Council held a Special Called Meeting to vote on a budget amendment.

On March 20th, 2024, the City Council held their annual budget retreat in the process of preparing the Fiscal Year 2024 – 2025 Budget.  Chris May was the moderator of the Budget Retreat.
On March 21st, 2024, the City Manager attended the Piedmont Triad Regional Council’s Managers Budget Session.  Kendra Boyle who is the Director of Fiscal Management Section of the North Carolin Department of Treasurer gave a presentation of upcoming budget trends for the upcoming year.

On March 21st, 2024, Mayor Richard McNabb, Councilman Tommy Johnson and the City Manager attended the Archdale – Trinity Chamber of Commerce Lunch and Learn session that was held at the Guil – Rand Fire Station in Archdale.  The North Carolina Commissioner of Insurance Mike Causey was the guest speaker.
Under the City Manager’s Notes:

The following is an overview of upcoming events that you should mark on your calendar.
The next Planning Board Meeting will be held on March 25th at 6 PM.  The Planning Board will hear three (3) zoning cases.

The High Point Metropolitan Transportation Advisory Committee Meeting will take place on March 26th, 2024 at 10 AM.  This meeting will be held at the High Point Museum and Historical Park.
The next Civitan Club Meeting will take place on March 27th at 12 PM.  The meeting will be held at Zaxby’s in Archdale. If you are interested in becoming a member of the Civitan Club, please contact Donna Jackson at:  the4jacksons@northstate.net.  

On March 29th, 2024, the City Hall will be closed in observance of the Good Friday Holiday.

The next City Council Meeting will take place on April 8th, 2024. The Pre-Agenda Meeting will be held at 6 PM and the Council Meeting will start at 6:30 PM. 

If you would like to be updated on changes to the City’s Website or any latest information, please subscribe to “Sign Up for Notifications” on the website. This will allow us to stay in touch with you and you to stay connected with what is going on in the City.
I hope that this information has been helpful and informative. I look forward to interacting with you again next week. If you should have any questions about the topics discussed or any other items, please feel free to call City Hall for additional information at: (336) 431-2841. 
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